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               7th March 2023 
 
Re: Non-Uniform Day  
 

Dear Parent, 

Friday 17th March will be a Non-Uniform Day.  Pupils and staff will be asked to make a donation of £1.00 
and, in return, must wear something either red, yellow or blue.  
 
Donations will support three charities: Comic Relief, Gold Geese and Trust Links. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
 
 

http://www.epat.education/
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday
https://www.goldgeese.org/
https://www.trustlinks.org/

